
De: Ann Fenech  
Enviado el: viernes, 4 de febrero de 2022 18:02 
Para: Eduardo Albors  
CC: MMLA <mmla@mmla.org.mt> 
Asunto: Rodolfo A Gonzalez Lebrero	
		
Dear Eduardo	
 	
This is just a short note to extend on my own behalf and on behalf of the Malta Maritime Law 
Association our most sincere condolences on the passing of Rodolfo Gonzalez Lebrero.  To me 
he was the perfect gentleman, so knowledgeable and yet so kind.  I recall having numerous 
conversations with him particularly when the Malta MLA started to be more active in CMI. He 
was always so welcoming and a thoroughly wonderful person.  I am sure he will be sorely 
missed.  	
 	
Please extend our most sincere condolences to his family and to all the members of your 
committee.	
 	
Best regards	
Ann	
 	
Ann Fenech	
Partner	
Head, Marine Litigation Department	
  

 


